GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP
REGULAR MEETING
February 14, 2017
Unapproved Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Supervisor Fred Lindsey.

Roll Call: Fred Lindsey, Suzy Scott, Carol Havrilla, Tom McCauley, and John Miller.
Public Comment: None
Agenda: Motion made to accept agenda — Miller/McCauley — all yea.

Old Business:
A. Garland Tax — Lindsey reports that there is a settlement in the works. More details
will be available at the next Township meeting.

New Business:

A. Probationary Fire Chief, Mike Dunsmore, was introduced.

B. Mike from Frontier Communications gave a report indicating the status of future
internet availability within the Township for those areas currently without that option.

C. We need a new Elmer Fire Protection Agreement prepared and sent out for signature.

D. Ambulance Agreement is up for renewal. McCauley moves that we accept the same
agreement as last year. Seconded by Miller.

E. Motion was made by McCauley, seconded by Miller, to replace the lights in front of the
township hall to LED lights. All yea.

Reports:

Sheriff’s Report: Sheriff Grace that Take Back Drug Day is scheduled for the
week of April 29, 2017.

Fire Dept. Report — Chief Dunsmore presented his report.

Zoning Administrator — James Havrilla was present to give report.

Planning Commission — John Kischnick, Chairman. Conference on Medical
Marijuana is being held in Alpena on March 13", 2017 and five members of the Planning
Commission are planning on attending.

Z.B.A. — Joe Peschke announced that the next ZBA meeting will be held on

February 21, 2017.

Assessor — None.

Parks and Recreation — None.

Transfer Site — Cardboard recycling container needs repair as there is a leak in
the roof.

Minutes: Previous minutes approved as presented — Miller/McCauley — all yea.
Treasurer’s report: Accepted as presented.

Manifest of Bills- Motion to pay bills —-McCauley/Miller— all yea.

Public Comment: Dave Heinz

Correspondence: Oscoda County Road Commission.

Next meeting: Tuesday, March 14", 2017.
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Suzanne C. Scott, Clerk Fred V. Lindsey, Supervisor



